
Dear all,  
 
It was great to see so many of you at the come and see my learning event this week.  
The children love to show what they have been working on and how much they have 
learnt.  We have been impressed to watch Eiffel Class assembly today and find out 
about their curriculum which covered The Earth in Space, The Tudors, Europe as a 
Continent and their exciting text this term, The Escape Room.  Class assemblies are a 
brilliant way to embed learning into their long term memories! 
It has been wonderful to see the blossom starting on our playground tree and it re-
minds me that we have an exciting half term ahead….see below for our dates to re-
member including French Friday, World Book day, Gremlin Dance Challenge, Class trips 
and assemblies.  I hope you have a calm and relaxing half term break. 
 
Miss Ovenden,    
Headteacher 
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Upcoming dates……… 
Tuesday 20th February—Year 5 swimming starts 

Friday 23rd February—French Friday 

Thursday 7th March—WORLD BOOK DAY! 

Friday 8th March at 9.15am—Petronas Class Assembly 

Tuesday 12th March—Year 5 the Theatre (Macbeth) 

Thursday 14th March—Gremlin Dance Challenge 

Friday 15th March at 9.15am—Skylon Class Assembly 

Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 19th March—Year 3 visit to Natural History Museum 

Friday 22nd March at 9.15am—Wainhouse Class Assembly 

Week beg 25th March—Parents consultations 

Monday 25th March—YR visit to Bocketts Farm 

 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Robyn & Zach 

High Expectations: Teddy & Aarush 

Friendliness: Daniel & Teddy 

Confidence: Kevin & Mason 

Respect: Jonny & Matthew 

Fairness: Baldwin & Arianna 

Our Headteacher’s star spotters this week are Eloise & Catherine  .  

Well done to Sears, Canton  and  Eiffel who won class of the week for 

good attendance. 

Smart awards were given to  Asiye and  Mohamed 

Last Friday, our girls' football team trav-

elled across to Frogmore to take on Potley 

Hill Primary in the last 16 of the District 

cup. The girls conceded an early penalty 

which was superbly saved by Poppy in 

goal, then took the lead through Leah be-

fore being pegged back to 1-1. However, 

the girls battled bravely and a late goal 

from Beatrice gave the girls a deserved 2-1 

victory. Well done girls we look forward to 

seeing how you get on in the quarterfinal!  

This week it was Skylon 

Class’ turn to visit Pizza 

Express for the morning! 

A great time was had by 

all making delicious pizzas 

that they got to take 

home with them. 

Over the last few weeks, Miss Dinsdale has taken some of our Year 4, 5 and 6 children 

to meet some other children at different schools as part of an EARA group. EARA stands 

for Equalities and Rights Advocates and this is a new initiate we are starting in school to 

ensure all children have a voice about their rights and responsibilities and ensuring they 

feel like they belong. Our new ambassadors will be doing lots around school and in the 

coming weeks will be recruiting new members to our EARA group. Please keep a look 

out on our school website after half-term to see what our EARA group has been up to.  

We are so grateful to all the wonderful parents, staff, governors, fami-

ly, friends and companies who have bought us a book (or 10!) form 

our Amazon wishlist: https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/

ls/74I66W727FX7?ref_=wl_share 

There are plenty more on the list if you would like to contribute. 


